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Agenda Item No: 6  

PRIORITY 1 REPORT FROM THE CHILDREN’S TRUST EXECUTIVE 
PARTNERSHIP 
 
To: Health and Wellbeing Board  

 
Meeting Date: 19 January 2017 

From: Service Director, Strategy and Commissioning  

  

Recommendations: The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to review and 
comment on the Children’s Trust Executive Partnership’s 
annual report. 

 
 

Background:  
 

The Children’s Trust Executive Partnership (CTEP) consists of five members: the 
Executive Director, Children Families and Adult Services at Cambridgeshire County 
Council (Chair), the Lead Member for Children’s Services at Cambridgeshire County 
Council and the three Chairs of the Area Partnerships (East Cambridgeshire and  
Fenland, Huntingdonshire and South Cambridgeshire and City). Other partners may  
attend meetings by invitation as the work programme dictates 
 
 
CTEP collates an annual report on activities which contribute to Priority 1 of the 
Health and Wellbeing Board, ‘Ensuring a positive start to life for children, young 
people and their families’. This year the report includes  

 relevant projects from the 3 Area Partnership Plans  

 relevant projects submitted by Partnership members  

 key areas of concern emerging through the work of partner organisations. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Officer contact: 

Name: Gill Hanby 
Post: Area Partnerships’ Manager    
Email: Gill.Hanby@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

Tel: 07824 543447 
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